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We're updating our Action Plans: save the date!   
We're updating Action Plans for our Columbia Region and you're invited to join the
discussion. We're hosting two online information sessions and eight half-day,
technical workshops in April to discuss updates to our Action Plans. Read our
current Action Plans.

Join the discussion at a technical workshop or online session
Please save the date and let us know if you can join us for an online information
session or an afternoon workshop. RSVP to fwcp@bchydro.com. Learn more.

Technical workshops
Valemount:        Monday, April 8 
Golden:             Wednesday, April 10
Revelstoke:       Thursday, April 11
Nakusp:            Tuesday, April 16
Castlegar:         Wednesday, April 17
Kaslo:               Thursday, April 18
Fernie:             Wednesday, April 24
Cranbrook:        Thursday, April 25

All workshops start at 1 p.m. local time and adjourn by 4:30 p.m. Doors open at
12:30 and a light lunch will be provided. Location details to be confirmed.

Online information sessions
Thursday, April 4 from 9 a.m to 11 a.m. (Pacific time) and Tuesday, April 30
from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. (Pacific time). RSVP to fwcp@bchydro.com. We'll forward
more information and workshop details to you in late March, and update our
information online. Please share this information with others who may be
interested. 
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More than $5.7 million approved for fish and wildlife
Our Columbia Region Board has approved $5.75 million for fish and wildlife
projects, with details to be announced this spring. Grant applicants will be notified
in February and projects could start by April. Read our Information Kit for
approved grant applicants.

Read our reports and results
Final reports for FWCP projects are on provincial databases. Use our searchable
report lists to find final reports. If you can't find what you're looking for, contact
us. Check out our new results page

Join us on LinkedIn
Connect with the Fish & Wildlife Compensation Program now on LinkedIn. Look
for us on Instagram in April. 

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of B.C., Fisheries
and Oceans Canada, First Nations and Public Stakeholders to conserve and

enhance fish and wildlife in watersheds impacted by BC Hydro dams.
Subscribe to our e-letters!

Copyright © 2019. All Rights Reserved.

http://fwcp.ca/info-kit-for-grant-applicants/
http://fwcp.ca/results/
mailto:fwcp@bchydro.com
http://fwcp.ca/results/
https://www.linkedin.com/authwall?trk=bf&trkInfo=AQGY2SuBDzBz-gAAAWkBQwP4cTsIW1a3am8fEoE8GItyBQ6msaZvvqEuRH_xAgyzQF2GcqVpkNRvsf1iCJnHtdrIm2vJeyj0eyHHNeqs8QH3IsadsCdrIhSqnH4WWEJdXuxxxfg=&originalReferer=&sessionRedirect=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2Ffish-and-wildlife-compensation-program%2F
http://fwcp.ca/subscribe/

